Authentic. Heritage. Home

July 21, 2021

Dear residents of Aspen and Capital:

Tomorrow, Thursday July 22, the Public Works Department will begin to
replace the Pressure Reducing Valve at approximately 6:30AM.

WATER WILL BE TEMPORARILY UNAVAILABLE FROM 6:30AM UNTIL
APPROXIMATELY 3:00PM.

The PW Department will do their best to reduce this time frame as much as
possible.

Stay tuned to our website and/or Facebook postings tomorrow for any
updates.

If you continue to experience low water pressure or any other issues following
repair completion, please do not hesitate to contact the Public Works
Department at 719.658.2276 ex. 4.

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for
their patience and cooperation through this tough time!
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